
THURSTON GROVES HOMEOWNERS 
ASSOCIATION, INC. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
ANNUALMEETING 
AUGUST 24, 2005 

MINUTES 
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM by Dan Hester. Proof of meeting notice was given. The 
minutes of the prior annual meeting were approved. Dan Hester and Penny Hart were present. Also 
present, was Kelly Kerr, Property Manager. The Boardpositionof VicePresident was open, and two 
candidates were announced; Barry Millerand Ramanuja Kannan. 
A discussion was held regarding the tall grass and weeds in the vacant lots. A quorum of the member 
was met and the new Board Member, Ramanuja Kannan was elected. The meeting was adjourned at 
7:50. 

 


